
  Newsletter 
 

No more online!...for now 

 
Hello everyone! 
 

We are preparing to go back to in-person youth group in December! High 
School Students will start their programming November 29th! Kids and Jr High 
Students will start their programming on December 2nd! We are so excited to get 
back to meeting in-person, but want to assure your family’s safety as much as 
possible. That being said, we are making a few changes at least through the month 
of December. We will reevaluate the changes in January while we are on break, and 
I will let you know how we plan to move forward at that time. 

 
Starting next week, there will be no van routes. We have decided it would be 

safer for families to bring their Kids and Students to our programming, at least 
through the month of December. I am sorry for any inconvenience this might 
cause. The other change we are making is that we will be checking temperatures of 
Staff, Kids, and Students before they enter the building. If anyone has a 
temperature of 100.4, they will be asked to go home and take the week off.  

 
Our Kids Ministry will be meeting upstairs in our Sanctuary to give them the 

proper space. Our Jr. High Student Ministry will meet downstairs in our Student 
Hall. Because of this change, both Kids and Students will meet from 6:00-7:00 pm 
on Wednesday Nights through the month of December.  

 
Thank you so much for sharing your Kids and Students with us! If you have 

any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to me, I would love to help 
in any way that I can.  
 
In Christ, 
Jonathan 
 


